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MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  Public Service Commission 
 
From:  Division of Public Utilities 
   Constance White, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Artie Powell, Manager 
   Abdinasir Abdulle, Technical Consultant 
 
Date:  March 2, 2006 
 
Ref:  Docket No. 04-035-42.  Service Quality Task Force 

 
 
The Service Quality Task Force was created In Docket No. 04-035-45, Stipulation regarding 

Revenue Requirement, Rate Spread, and Rate Design which the Commission adopted.  The tasks 

that this stipulation charged the task force with were later augmented by the Commission Report 

and Order in Docket No. 04-035-01.   

 

It was expected that the Service Quality Task Force would submit a report to the Commission 

explaining information obtained and analyzed, consensus positions, and any issues still in dispute 

on March 3, 2006.  However, because the group received responses to some of its data requests 

on March 1, 2006, the group thinks that it needs time to digest and understand these responses in 

order to write a meaningful report.  The Group also needs time to review the draft report and 

comment to it.  Therefore, in order for the Task Force to make sure that the issues identified by 

the Commission are sufficiently covered, the Division is respectfully requesting the Commission 

to postpone the reporting date of the Task Force from March 3 to April 21, 2006. 

 

CC: Rea Petersen, DPU 


